planning

From: Taylor Katzman <taylorkatzman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 1:16 PM

To: planning

Subject: Treasure Hill

To whom it may concern,

| wanted to voice my concern as a long time Park City resident that we should not approve the Treasure Hill
development.

The development is toxic and will remove all good aspects from our amazing city

Thank you



